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SPREP
Secretariat of the
Pacific Regional
Environment Programme

PO Box 240, Apia, Samoa
E: SDreD@SDreD.or~
T: +685 21 929
F: +68520231
W: www.sprep

22 February, 2007

MsNaheed Haque
Resident Representative
United Nations Development Programme
Samoa Office

Attention: Ms.MisaAndriamihaja

Dear Naheed,

Re: PACIFIC ADAPTATION TO CLIMATE CHANGE FULL SIZED PROJECT

On behalf of the Secretariat of the Pacific Regional Environment
Programme and, in my capacity as the Director, SPREPwishes to pledge
USD100,000 as co-financing support towards the PACeproject. This support
includes management staff time and office space.

We look forward to the GEF's approval of this most important project to
support our climate change adaptation effort at the national and
community level.

Sincerely,
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